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Welcome

Welcome back to our new school year. The children all look fantastic in their
n school uniforms - they are a credit to you and your commitment to our school.
Can we please remind you to mark your child's name on jumpers, jackets etc. if
13y  youvenot already done so. We will be using our outdoor area as much as possible
for learning so please ensure that your child always has their jacket in school.

No Nut Policy

Can we please remind you that we have children in our school with severe nut ‘,y‘“""q._.

allergies, and in line with North Lanarkshire policy, our school is a completely 3 &

nut free zone. This also applies to hidden’ nuts contained in most chocolate 4.1'. '.,o)-
. . . NuUT

spreads which contain hazelnuts and some Kinder products.

Water in School
' Our Parent Council have kindly buugh‘l‘ a water bottle for every child in our school and
,‘g) water is available via water coolers throughout the day. Many thanks to them for

L\ their generosity.

Breakfast Club

Our school is fortunate enough to have a Breakfast Club again this year
which is available to Primary 1to Primary 7 pupils every morning. If your
child is attending the Breakfast Club, please ensure they arrive no earlier
than 8.30am and no later than 8.50am. If your child arrives before 8.30am
there is no supervision and if they arrive later than 8.50am then it can be difficult to ensure
they have finished their breakfast in time for school starting We thank you for your
cooperation with this.

Data Forms

Please complete your child's annual data form and return to the office as soon as possible, if
you have not already done so. This is to ensure we have the most up to date information for
your child.

HT Blog & Twitter

Remember to check Twitter regularly (®olsfschoel) and our HT Bleg on our school website
(http://www.ourlady-st-francis.n-lanark sch.uk/) regularly for updates. We have uploaded an
annual calendar with important dates for your diary to our school website under school
events.




